
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

           

 
 
 
 

To:  Public Safety Officials 
  
Date: April 22, 2024 
 
From:  David Lawson, Director 
 
RE:  Aerial Application Norfolk County Towns 
 
This is to notify you that the Norfolk County Mosquito Control District and its contracted 
helicopter company, North Fork Helicopter’s Ltd., will be conducting aerial larvicide 
applications in the district today, April 22, 2024 possibly through Tuesday,  April 23, 2024 
between the hours of 7:00 am and 7:30 pm daily (weather/wind permitting).   
 
The following is a list of the numbers of the helicopters and a brief description of them to help you 
confirm their presence if residents call.  

 
MD 500 - N50QD – Black 
Robinson R44 – N31419 

 
 

The trade name of the granular formulation of Bti to be used is VectoBac GS (EPA Reg. 

#73049-10).  This is not a “spray”.  
 
Further questions? Call the office at 781-762-3681 or see our interactive map indicating 
targeted wetlands:  http://www.norfolkcountymosquito.org/aerial-larvicide-map/ 
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